
 

 

Wednesday, May 08, 2019 
 

 
Rugby 
Congratulations to the girls team for a great effort in yesterday’s games.   Reminder for everyone of 
practice today after school. 
 
Dog Show 
Hello, Hillcrest! An exciting event is coming up here at our school—the 1st Annual Hillcrest Dog Show! 
This is where it’s Man’s Best Friend’s time to shine. If you don’t have a furry friend or are unable to 
bring them, you can still stop by to watch the activities and cheer for the ultimate prise, Best in Show. 
It goes from 3:30 to 4:45 on Thursday, May 16 and features a range of competitions. Whether you 
have an Afghan Hound or a Labrador, Great Dane or Corgi, all are welcome! Entrance fees are 
$5.00, and 100% of funds will be donated to the Coquitlam Animal Shelter. Now, grab your collars 
and leashes, chew toys and Frisbees, because it’s show time! 

 
 

Recycling & Litter Duty is Mrs. Carston.   
Red Team is on Supervision and Staff Room Cleanup. 

 
 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 


